
Sent: 10 December 2014 20:07
To: Planning
Subject: Contact Form submission from article View/comment on planning apps on www.cherwell.gov.uk
	Contact Form Submission

	Article
	View/comment on planning apps (8938) 
	

	Name:
	Anne-Marie Taylor
	

	Address 1:
	Barn Court
	

	Address 2:
	Park Lane
	

	Town:
	Swalcliffe
	

	Postcode:
	OX15 5ET
	

	Email address:
	
	

	Comments:
	14/01762/F I write in full support of the above application made by the Swalcliffe Equestrian Park. PLEASE NOTE: I AM NO RELATION OF THE TAYLORS MAKING THIS APPLICATION I am a Fellow of the British Horse Society (one of only 59 world-wide), I coach people and horses for equestrian competition, and I am an international competition judge – frequently being invited to judge top level competitions abroad and at home which, this year, included the Badminton Horse Trials (the Wimbledon of the equestrian world). The Swalcliffe Equestrian Park is a facility of a national standard and frequently hosts top international riders for competition and training: • Izzy Taylor, one of the British Team riders at the World Equestrian Games in France 2014, is a regular visitor who trains and coaches her horses at Swalcliffe. • The Junior British Horse Trials Team (the national under 18 side) trains frequently at Swalcliffe, typically during the spring. • I have been coaching at Swalcliffe an Indian competitor who, because of my training and the facilities available at Swalcliffe, won the Indian National Selection Trials and represented India at the Asian Games in South Korea this September. I have just been appointed to manage his campaign to compete at the Olympic Games in Rio de Janeiro in 2016. For my part, I train all over the country and the Swalcliffe facilities are excellent – and better than a large number I am obliged to visit and use in my career. Not only that, the professionalism and commitment the Taylor family (NO RELATION) brings to the centre is a credit to the sport, to the District and to the country. The planning amendment sought would enhance the opportunity for Swalcliffe to make a bigger contribution to the equestrian world. Either we want a vibrant local economy (that is not reliant on second home owners who use the area at weekends) or we don’t. For my part, I would far prefer to see an excellent local facility being supported – as well as see the local economy benefit from the spending the existing Equestrian Centre and its modestly expanded form would bring. Please register my support for the current planning application. PLEASE NOTE: I AM NO RELATION OF THE TAYLORS MAKING THIS APPLICATION
	


